
To: Emily Parks, Superintendent 
From: Amy Davenport, Principal, Westwood High School 
Subj.: Friends of the Westwood Library Scholarship Award 
Date: November 6, 2020 

 
We have been approached by the Friends of the Westwood Library regarding a new scholarship 
to honor the memory of Carol Blumenthal. The criteria for selecting winners will be “a love of 
reading, a dedication to literacy, and a commitment to public service.” 
 
The President of the Friends of the Westwood Library will be the contact for this award. 
 
A vote of the School Committee is required to accept the gift (which will be given annually) of 
$750 for the Friends of the Westwood Library Scholarship Award in Honor of Carol Blumenthal. 


